From: Fowler, David

Sent: 05 June 2019 15:06
To: Planning
Subject: FW: Planning application 2019/2375/P Abacus school

Please upload objection.
Thanks,
David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

From: [

Sent: 05 June 2019 14:50
To: Fowler, David <David.Fowler@camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning application 2019/2375/P Abacus school

Dear Mr Fowler

| a writing to urge you to refuse the above application. As a long term Camden resident, | believe that the reasons
the first application being refused still hold.

Apart from the very high cost, aggravating pollution around the proposed site and the proposed exclusion of
children living in the immediate vicinity of the former police station, the application seems contrary to current
planning policy.

I very much hope that you will consider these objections.

Yours sincereli

Sent from my iPhone



